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From: Jane Cousins

Sent: 31 March 2019 22:50
To: Planning Policy Vale
Subject: Faringdon Road

I must strongly object to the proposal to reopen faringdon road as the main access for 1200homes travelling to
Abingdon . As a resident | was not consulted as to this proposal which will impact greatly on the residents off this
ancient and quaint village, our house prices will depreciate and we will suffer increased noise and air pollution.
Please refer to the comprehensive document submitted by my neighbour Lee Church who points out the many
faults in this plan.





